

HAPPY HOLIDAYS

BEST WISHES, AMERICANS FOR A CLEAN ENERGY GRID



Dear ACEG Sponsors, Supporters, and Friends,

As we near the end of this challenging year, I wish you, your family, and your co-workers a safe, healthy, and happy holiday season.

Despite the challenges that have emerged this year, together through Americans for a Clean Energy Grid we have advanced the cause of transmission to support a modern economy and stable climate. We've successfully expanded our coalition of supporters, released two new studies about the benefits of expanded transmission, helped launch the Macro Grid Initiative, and engaged with policymakers on all fronts. I would like to express my sincere appreciation and gratitude for all you have done to make this possible. Our successes are a direct result of everyone pitching in our collective effort and give me every confidence that 2021 will be even more successfull

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!

Best Wishes,

Rob Gramlich | Executive Director